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Christopher Cooney

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Friday, May 29, 2015 11:06 AM
To: Lee Gilbert
Cc: Judy Harlow; Greg Shafer; Shevie Brown; Robert Margolis; Leslie Ames
Subject: RE: Docket No. 150004

Great, thank you for the confirmation.  We will add GU618 and GU606 per your instruction.  We will 
include this e-mail in Administrative Correspondence for historical purposes. 
 
Dorothy 
 
From: Lee Gilbert  
Sent: Friday, May 29, 2015 11:01 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco; Leslie Ames 
Cc: Judy Harlow; Greg Shafer; Shevie Brown; Robert Margolis 
Subject: RE: Docket No. 150004 
 

Yes, should be added to the Document 150004-GU. 
 
Sometime, in the future, we will show these companies have merged (when they come in for a rate case) into GU603 – 
Florida Public Utilities Co.  
But, for now, they have different rates that are tracked separately by each company. 
 
If you have any questions, please let me know. 
 
Thanks, 
 

Lee Gilbert 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Division of Economic Regulation 
Phone: 850-413-6648 
  
* Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are public records 
available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure. 
 
From: Dorothy Menasco  
Sent: Friday, May 29, 2015 10:36 AM 
To: Leslie Ames; Lee Gilbert 
Subject: Docket No. 150004 
 
Good morning Leslie and Lee, 
 
In looking at Docket 150004-GU, I note that FPUC, Indiantown, Ft. Meade, and Chesapeake at listed 
as parties of record, with representation by Gunster Law Firm. 
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However, the utilities only show GU603 and GU616. 
 

 
 
Should GU618 and GU606 be added to the utilities? 
 

 
 
Thank you for your help! 
 
Dorothy 




